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Kb port er I nterviews 
Fr e G m a n Vi c A  lum nus

Prl'ghtened I came 
forth for my first
Interview, one with 
Freeman Vick, a tall 
Marine, As I looked
up at his towering 
figure and felt the
contrast with mine, 
lov; and dumpy, I cow
ered; ¥/hen he smiled, 
however, I soon forgot 
my fear and began to 
ask him about his ma
rine life.
Finding Freeman had 

been oiit of the states 
for over two and a 
half years, I asked 
him to name the places 
he had been. Almost 
as if he had memoriz
ed them for a test, he 
sang out, "Cuba, ilew 
Herbrides, Pearl Har
bor, Panama, i.Iidviray, 
Solomons, and ITew Zea
land* "

GREATEST IIAPRESSIONS

In answer to the 
question, ”V/hat has 
impressed you most?” 
he thought for a min
ute and then replied, 
"The birds of I.Iidv/ay, 
natives of New Her- 
bridos, people of New 
Zealand, the variety 
of pineapples, 'sugar 
cane and nulburrios 
in Pearl Harbor, and 
the coconut trees in 
the Solomons,
When asked if he had 
ever served under 
James Roosevelt, ho

said, "I have never

£-srvcd under him, but

] did meet him .once

and he was a sv/oll

EFFECTS OF TEST 
Joan Thornton

The party is grand, 
but, alas, the time 
has come for us to go 
homo, We have put this 
off as long as v/c have 
dared bccause we are 
to pass a graveyard on 
the v/ay home.
Of course, none of us 

are afraid, but v;o 
v/ish that our way 
home led in another 
direction. VJc start 
out. Although nothing 
happens while wo are 
passing the graveyard, 
wo arc all a little 
uneasy.

SOLEmJITY

We keep going, but 
for some unaccoimtable 
reason the laughter 
dies; everyone speaks 
in lower tones.
Something is the mat

ter; what can it bo? 
Hot one of us can de
cide what is causing 
this stillness. It 
isn't as if we are 
being followed, or, 
oven, as ,if there is 
anything sinister' in 
the air. We look to- 
v;ard the graveyard-- 
nothing is there. Wo 
walk faster.
Suddenly then liancy 
screams I "I know, Miss 
Llartin is going to 
give us an old English 
test tomorrow.”^
Our mystery is aolved..

FORMERLY D E P O S I T E D

■ '  INSPIkATIONS
THOUGHT-PICTURES SEN- 
TENSES M D E  BY ENGLISH 
CLASS 2

I came out of the hot 
sunshine into the room 
and took her moist 
cold hand in mine and 
sat back to cool.

As I was sitting by 
the fire, the tea
kettle whistled a low 
tone as if it v;cre o.n 
Indian giving a signal 
to his men.

Forlorn, homesick, 
grief-stricken, the 
lost puppy ran bewil
dered a few steps 
first in one direction 
and then in another.

Cracking and popping 
as it slov/ly burned 
and eased up the chim
ney softly and smooth
ly, the wood fire gave 
forth a fragrant and 
purifying smell.

The sunset v/as beau
tiful last night, more 
like an artists draw
ing a mixture of or
ange, rod, flame, and 
yoliow colors aplashed 
against a blue back- 
g r o u n d . ______
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